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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I <

631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Mr. Ronald C. Haynes, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I

References: (a) License No. DPR-3 (Docket 50-29)
'(b) I6E Letter to YAEC, dated May 12, 1982

I6E Inspection No. 50-29/82-02
(,q) YAEC Letter to USNRC, dated September 8,1982 (FYR 81-131)
(d) I6E Letter to YAEC, dated September 30, 1981 (Amendment

No. 70)

Subject: Response to Inspection No. 50-29/82-02

Dear Sir:

Reference is made to I6E Inspection No. 50-29/82-02 conducted by your
Mr. R. J. Bailey on February 22-26, 1982 at the Yankee Atomic Electric Company
Nuclear Power Station in Rowe, Massachusetts. The report made subsequent to
that inspection identified one item that apparently was not conducted in full
compliance with NRC requirements. In accordance with Section 2.201 of the i

'NRC's " Rules and Practices," Part 2, Title 10 Code of Federal Regulations, we
hereby submit in Attachment "A" our response to that item. This information
in Attachment "A" is considered proprietary and should be withheld from public ;

disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 2.790.

We trust this information is satisfsetory; however, should you have any |
further questions, please feel free to contact us.

.

Very truly yours,
,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

dr>!C:nw!
D[ E. Moody i

Manager of Operations .
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